Thursday 16th April - School Update

Dear Parents,

As we continue to work together in these unique times | want to prepare for our summer term by wishing you all well. |
hope everyone has managed to find some time together as a family over the Easter period, however different that may
look. We never thought our summer term would be starting with most children continuing their education at home.
However, in these unprecedented times, we continue to move forward in new and innovative ways.

It was great to see how we all worked together as a school community in the lead up to Easter; we are now planning to
continue this work as we move into the Summer Term, as the Government restrictions continue. On Monday 20t
April, teachers will resume sending work out to your children as part of our home school system and we will
continue to endeavour to keep everyone updated and involved in school life through a variety of strategies.

I'm very aware that the summer term usually brings so many enjoyable aspects of school that are we are currently
unable to run and organise due to the Government restrictions. However, in these times, I'd like to reassure all of our
parents that everyone at Aughton Christ Church C of E Primary School will continue to work hard to ensure the very
best for all of the children both now and in the future. As always | ask you please email any concerns into school as we
are here to support you and your children.

| look forward to keeping everyone involved and updated as we move forward together.

Mr D Kennedy
Headteacher

Emergency Care

In line with Government guidance, we are continuing to arrange emergency care for children of key workers next week.
We are continuing to organise this provision in our school with our staff between the hours of 8:45am and 3:30pm. The
care will follow the same structure as before the Easter Break.

Whilst school will continue to offer the emergency care, | ask all of our families to continue to support school by working
within the government guidance ‘when possible children should remain at home as this is the safest place for
them.

However, if you feel you will need the emergency care for your child, please email school at:
busar@aughtonchrstchurch.lancs.sch.uk with the following information.

1. Please give the name(s) of your child (ren).

2. Please state the days over the next week that you will require care. We will need to know which days next
week exactly you require emergency care as this will impact upon the arrangements that we need to put
in place and allow us to ensure the safety of staff and children. Each Thursday we will ask you to confirm
this for the week ahead.



It will be important to have this information by Friday 11:00 am at the latest. We will then reply to your e:mail
confirming the arrangements.

If you have any concerns about these arrangements or do not hear about care we have organised for your child on
Friday, please email or call school and | will discuss concerns with you.

Thank you

Mr D Kennedy
Headteacher



